From: marianne jacobs- im N

Sent: 15 November 2023 17:09

To: Sam FitzPatrick; Planning

Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation Planning
Subject: 2023/3391/P Whitfield St: No Comment

2023/3391/P Whitfield St: No Comment
Dear Sam,

The BCAAC has no comment to make on this seemingly sensible refurbishment.
Kind regards,

Marianne Jacobs-Lim
on behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC



